We Do Football After School Club

Joe Geraghty
07795804127

Email : wedofootballl@gmail.com

Dear Parent/Guardian

We are delighted to be able to continue to offer after school football coaching at Stowford
School restarting on Wednesday 1% May and running until Wednesday 17" July, so 11
sessions in total (01/05, 08/05,15/05, 22/05 Half Term, then 05/06, 12/06, 19/06, 26/06,
03/07, 10/07 and the 17/07). The timings for the sessions will be 15.30pm and finishing at
16.30pm.

All our sessions are delivered by FA/UEFA qualified coaches who have all done the FA
safeguarding course and they hold a first aid certificate and have been CRC checked. We are
affiliated with Devon FA and have full liability Insurance.

We are limited to numbers but are pleased to offer 18 spaces for years 3 and 4, and 18
spaces for years 5 & 6. The cost for the football will be £25, and that covers all 11 sessions.

Please find attached a form for completion which once completed will need to be emailed
to wedofootballl@gmail.com. Once we have this on our system, all bookings can then be
paid online, details will be sent once your space is confirmed.

Children will need to bring football boots or trainers, as all sessions will be on the grass
pitches, shin pads and a drink.

We look forward to making football fun for your children, If you have any questions please
contact us on 07795804127 or via email

Joe Geraghty



Wedofootball after school clubs at Stowford School

Information needed

- Child’s name -

- Date of birth and age -

- Home address, including postcode -

- Does your child have any allergies or on any medication?

- Are you happy for us to take photographs for social media purposes Y/N
- Emergency Contact Number -

- Email address -

- Collection arrangements, eg: Walking home alone or being collected?

Please email this form to wedofootballl@gmail.com to secure your childs space

We look forward to providing a safe and enjoyable sessions for your children

Sign Date

Devon FA




